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Communications 

Clyde River Income Assistance Office Closed 

Start Date:  December 3, 2021 
End Date:  December 10, 2021 
Clyde River, Nunavut  45 sec  

The Department of Family Services would like to advise residents of Clyde River that 

the Income Assistance Office in the community is closed due to the building’s closure.  

Those who have appointments booked with the Income Assistance Worker will be 

contacted to reschedule.  

If you require Income Assistance, please call to book an appointment. Your appointment 

will be by phone, with an Income Assistance Worker in Clyde River and possibly an 

Income Assistance Worker in Pangnirtung. All clients will be receiving their December 

Income Assistance payments.  

Income Assistance numbers in Clyde River are as follows: 

Joanna Qillaq  867-202-4104 JQillaq@gov.nu.ca 

Jeannie Iqalukjuak 867-202-4105 JIqalukjuaq@gov.nu.ca 

Annie Tigullaraq  867-202-4107 ATigullaraq@gov.nu.ca  

### 

Media Contact:  

Kakki Peter 
Iviqtippalliajut Implementation Advisor  
Department of Family Services  
867- 975-5206 
kpeter@gov.nu.ca  
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